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Law on Peaceful Labour Disputes Resolution 

 

 

The Association of Employers of the Federation of Bosnia and Herzegovina organized on 
August 31 round table on the topic " Law on Peaceful Labour Disputes Resolution", after 
which a press conference was held. The media were addressed by Director of the 
Association of Employers of the Federation of Bosnia and Herzegovina Mladen Pandurević 
and professor Ivo Rozić.  
 
The aim of the press conference to explane the media and society the importance of the 
shortening of court disputes and trying to resolve disputes peacefully in the sense of 
overloading the courts that have been overloaded for many years.  
 
" This is an essential law that will alleviate and improve labour disputes among employers 
and trade unions.  Until now, this institute was not significantly present in our legislation.  
Disputes were resolved mainly in court for very long periods of time (2-4 years).  This law 
will be a good framework for reducing the number of strikes and significantly accelerating 
the procedures of collective and individual dispute resolutions. ", said the director of the 
Association of Employers of FBiH Mladen Pandurević during press conference.  
 
The press conference was attended by 5 electronic media, 4 print media and 1 radio 
representatives. 

 


